
epat Building 
Relationships 

09 March 2023 

Dear Sir, 

We request you to kindly consider our request for project extension. We were not able 

to execute the project as per stipulated timelines due to unforeseen reasons coupled 

with COVID related impact on business. 

We have clear intention to deliver the product to all our esteemed customers and are 

putting necessary resources in place, so that, we are able to complete the project. 

Thanks for your understanding and continued support. Looking forward to a 

favourable response 

Thanking You 

Expat Projects and Development Pvt. Ltd. 
dmw 

Authorised Signatory 

Authorised signatory 
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